Dr. G V. Thisssen
Pepariment of Cheziatry
¥onmouth Collage
¥onwouth, I1l,
Lear Dr. Thlessens
Thack you for your lettar of Hovember 27 concsraing the
invitation for a HACTLAC meeting. Vs are not lackiag for
invitetione at ths mowmenit, so I think your sugzeetion of waiting
until you hsve 2 new building is 2 good one. I shall ses that
this correspondence ils kept in the £ile of invitstlons, but will
essume that & new lavitetion will be sent 2t an approprisie tine.
fouv wight kesp in mind the faet that BACTLAC works ssversl
years shsed on invitztions. Decisions on neeting locetions zre mads
two years in advance, end 1t zey be desirzble to get an iavitstion
ir even tefore thet if you sre sasgar tc have 2 weeting en your
cempusg in g cerisin ysaer,
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MONMOUTH COLLEGE

bﬁonnaouth,luinois

November 25, 1964

Dr. Wilmer J. Stratton
Secretary-Treasurer
Earlham College
Richmond, Indiana

Dear Dr. Stratton:

We should be very happy to be host to a "MACTLAC" meeting
in the fairly near future.

We, however, have high hopes for a new science building
relatively soon. Since the MACTLAC rotation is stow,

we would like to have the group here when the building

is new. We, therefore, would prefer to defer our invita-
tion two or three years, if the organization has sufficient
alternative. If invitations are lacking, we will undertake
the assignment as requested. Please advise.

Cordially yours,

G M T s

G. W. Thiessen.

Professor and Head

Department of Chemistry
GWT:eh
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EVANSVILLE COLLEGE
EVANSVILLE 4, INDIANA

Melvin W. Hyde

PRESIDENT

December 7, 1964

Dr. Wilmer J, Stratton, Secretary-Treasurer
The Executive Council

Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers
Earlham College

Richmond, Indiana

Dear Dr. Stratton:

Dr. Lowell E. Weller has spoken to me about

your November 19 letter to him concerning our
interest in hosting the 1967 meeting of the Midwestern
Association of Chemistry Teachers. I can assure
you that we would indeed be happy to have you come

to this campus. Thus, we would be grateful if you
might present this invitation to the Executive Council
when it meets again.

Should you come to our campus, there would be a
warm welcome. I believe you will be very pleased
with the available meeting facilities,

Sincerely,

W;w-/-ba

CcC:
Dr. Lowell E. Weller
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DRAKE UNIVERSITY
DES MOINES 11, IOWA

November 2k, 196l

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS

Mr. Wilmer J. Stratton
Secretary-Treasgurer
Egrikam College
Richmond, Indiana

Dear Mr, Stratton:
We would like to have you keep our invitation for 2
MACTLAC meeting at Drake on flle for fuiture consideration.

Sincerely yours,

} 9 .
VYA - - ;

AL r»//, ' . /
v 7 N C/”’”w " ‘/‘:/( O f

¢
Wiliiem H, Coppock
Head, Chemistry Department
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